The Owosso Parks and Recreation Commission plan to hold their next meeting at Bentley Park on Monday, October 13<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 p.m. (This will take the place of the regular meeting scheduled for October 27.) The purpose of this meeting is to hold an open public forum about pride in the city parks. Everyone is encouraged to attend and participate. Light refreshments will be provided. Please contact Susan Montenegro by email at <a href="mailto:susan.montenegro@ci.owosso.mi.us">susan.montenegro@ci.owosso.mi.us</a> or by phone at (989)725-0544 with questions, concerns or comments. We look forward to seeing you there!